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January 16, 2014 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
RE:  Telcom Enterprises 
 
Telcom Enterprises conducted a review of our Land Lines, Long Distance and Wireless Services 
to offer any efficiencies and potential cost savings for the Nipigon District Memorial Hospital.  
They also reviewed all alternate suppliers to ensure their recommendations were tailored to our 
needs. 
 
We contracted Telcom Enterprises to evaluate our Telecommunications Expenditures and to 
recommend areas in which we could implement savings.  Their knowledge of competitive 
services available assisted us greatly in reducing our Telecom Costs.  Telcom Enterprises acted 
in a professional manner and the savings they quoted were realized. 
 
As well they implemented the changes with the various carriers and substantiated the savings 
through a final audit.  Our involvement was minimal once we had provided Telcom Enterprises 
with the respective Invoices. 
 
 
Dan Hill  
CFO/COO 
Nipigon District Memorial Hospital 
Ph:  807-887-3026 ext 225 
dhill@ndmh.ca 
 


